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Coalition Commenced August 21st, 2013

Initial Coalition Meeting held July 2nd, 2014

Coalition Goals:

    •

	

To improve customer service and transparency with the utilities in Permian 

    •

	

To ensure the Permian Basin has the appropriate transmission and distribution capacity to serve the 
Producers needs long term

We have continued to work through Basin reliability issues, customer service, construction delays and 
protection coordination schemes that affect system reliability. 

We have met with ONCOR, early Sept, regarding coordination issues that affect most operators and are 
hosting a 1-day small coordination training and workshop on Oct 24th. Continued work on improved 
customer service and shortening construction delays continues to be an ongoing effort. 

PBPA prepared official comments and will testify at the PUC on Nov 13th regarding the removal of the utility 
and customer substation exemption.  PUC has already thanked PBPA for these comments and asked for our 
Electrical Coalition to answer some additional questions raised by our submitted comments.  

We are planning another face to face with ONCOR sometime in Jan 2019 to discuss additional issues. 

 
 




